
Dye Update Sept 19, 2023 

We survived the frenzied month of August and feel relieved that Larry’s dad finished his 

radiation treatments the middle of September. I (Kim) credit Paul’s therapeutic recovery 

of his hip replacement surgery to Larry’s devoted attention to his parent’s needs 

(especially his dad) What a huge praise — Thank you for praying for Paul’s hip healing 

and his 34 radiation treatments! The Lord graciously granted over 9000 miles of safe 

travels driving back and forth to Tucson. Larry’s dad is still weak but his neck is healing 

well from the adverse affects of the  radiation. 

Maintenance minutes: 

July and August consisted of Larry not only continuing to maintain the roads 

at our mission facility (on the grader along 

with other guys using the roller equipment, 

etc.) but, also, maintaining of the hangar facili-

ties to protect aircraft entering and exiting the 

building. He and other colleagues worked for a 

couple of weeks installing a safer mechanism 

for the bi-fold door. It took proficiency of weld-

ing, assembling & electrical rewiring (which 

Larry implemented from the advice of a 

trained electrician—who volunteers here at the Aviation headquarters.) 

Hospitality highlights and Family fun 

Kim and the hostess team prepared (in spite of high heat temps this summer) to set up 

6 trailers for trainees and families staying for recurrency training. It was full on atten-

tion-to-detail from arranging furniture down to selecting utensils, dishes and deep 

cleaning. Plus upkeep of the guest house before and after visitors passed through. It is 

all physically demanding but totally rewarding as the Apostle Paul highlighted hospital-

ity various times in the New Testament where we are encouraged to have true care, 

concern and consideration of others by meeting their physical needs, as well.  

The travelers 

 

August, also, brought 4 new trainee 

families to McNeal to prepare to 

serve abroad from classes taught, 

hands-on-experience on a helicop-

ter maintenance project, to flight 

time required and interaction with 

staff through meetings and events. 

The 2 to 3 semesters of training is 

an introduction for future field sce-

narios these pilot/mechanics will 

encounter.   

Mailing Address:  

9300 N Wynn Dr., McNeal, AZ 85617-9568  

Support Address: 

Ethnos360, 312 W 1st St., Sanford, FL 32771-1231.   

Any financial gifts are tax-deductible and must be made out to 

Ethnos360 and sent to the support address above. Designated for 

“the ministry of Larry and Kim Dye” 

On a happy note, Kim was able to 

fit in a Connecticut visit with her 

parents, sisters & family, THANKS 

to a dear couple paying for her 

ticket. Alicia joined in on the 

gathering after her journey abroad 

with one of her cousins. 

Gratefully serving, 

 

Larry & Kim Dye 

Praise: 

 God has brought more laborers. 

 Continued daily strength to fulfill the 
ministry God has given us. 

 Parents showing healthy improve-
ment. 

Prayer: 

 Wisdom and patience  in working 
with the new trainees on the R66 
2000 hr. inspection project. 

 Alicia to find a job in Arizona in God’s 
timing. 

 Austin as he is studying and taking 
written pilot tests before starting 
down the path of flying. And as he 
and Katelyn tie the knot in October! 


